
April 3, 2021 

The Board of Control for Cricket in India (BCCI) invites bids for the Turnkey Design Build 

Construction Services for the upcoming campus of the National Cricket Academy at Bengaluru.  

The Board of Control for Cricket in India (BCCI) had invited bids for the Turnkey Design Build 

Construction Services for the upcoming campus of the National Cricket Academy at Bengaluru, 

through a tender process on March 5, 2021. The invitation to tender document issued on 

March 5, 2021 (“Invitation”) is attached as Annexure A.  

BCCI has now decided to extend the date for purchasing the Request for Proposal (RFP) document 

till April 12, 2021. The RFP will be available to interested parties on receipt of payment of the 

tender fee of Rs. 2,00,000 (Rupees Two Lacs Only) plus applicable GST. All other terms contained 

in the Invitation document shall be applicable.    

Interested parties are requested to email at rfp@bcci.tv to get further details for purchasing the 

RFP document. The email should have the subject line “RFP for New National Cricket Academy”.  

The BCCI reserves the right at its discretion to cancel or amend the tendering process at any stage 

without providing any reason. Merely buying the RFP does not entitle the purchaser to bid, but 

to bid the purchaser must buy the RFP in the name of the person/entity desiring to bid. 

 

JAY SHAH  

Honorary Secretary, 

BCCI 

 



The Board of Control for Cricket in India (BCCI) invites bids for the Turnkey Design Build Construction 

Services for the upcoming campus of the National Cricket Academy at Bengaluru, through a tender 

process. 

As a part of the tendering process, the winning bidder will be awarded the contract for providing the 

turnkey design build construction services for the upcoming National Cricket Academy. 

The terms and conditions governing the submission and evaluation of bids including eligibility 

requirements and performance obligations are contained in the Request for Proposal (RFP) document 

which will be available from March 5, 2021 on receipt of payment of the tender fee of Rs. 2,00,000 

(Rupees Two Lacs Only) plus applicable GST. The tender document will remain for purchase till 

March 20, 2021. 

Interested parties are requested to email at rfp@bcci.tv to get further details for purchasing the RFP 

document. The email should have the subject line “RFP for New National Cricket Academy”.  

The BCCI reserves the right at its discretion to cancel or amend the tendering process at any stage 

without providing any reason. Merely buying the RFP does not entitle the purchaser to bid, but to bid 

the purchaser must buy the RFP in the name of the person/entity desiring to bid. 

 

JAY SHAH 

Honorary Secretary 

BCCI 
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